
Dear Members of the Great and Little

Shelford Community, 

We hope this week's newsletter finds you

and your family well. In fact, it is hard to

believe that this is our penultimate

newsletter of 2021. 

We are looking forward to the Christmas

and end of term celebrations, with our

Nativity and Carols by Candlelight videos

being released next week. 
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We live and work in harmony with love for one another,
so we can achieve our potential within a community of life-long learners
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Nativity and Carols by
Candlelight
Key Dates
Digital Ambassadors
Celebration Worship
Christmas events and
updates
Announcements

It has been wonderful to hear the school full of music and

song once again. On Monday, I was delighted to

accompany Y2 to church to record their Nativity

elements. Today, Reception, Y1 and Y2 recorded their

singing parts together. Meanwhile, Mrs. Alderson has

been accompanying and supporting rehearsals for the

carols in the KS2 Carols by Candlelight. Each KS2 class is

also preparing their own song and readings to contribute

to the service. As with last year, we have a lovely

combination of the traditional and a few twists!



W/C 13/12/21 - Release of pre-recorded Nativity and

Carols by Candlelight

17/12/21 - Shelford Christmas Day - End of Autumn

Term

4/1/21 - School closed to pupils - Staff Professional

Development Day

5/1/21 - Start of Spring Term for pupils

The traditional Shelford Christmas Day will take place on on

Friday 17th December. On this day, pupils come to school

dressed in smart party clothes or Christmas jumpers. We will

be raising funds through Save the Children's Christmas

Jumper Day. You can donate here, or by following the QR

code below. 

 

 

Key Dates

This date and other key dates for the remainder of this term

can be found below:

 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/glschristmas2021


Digital Ambassadors
Recently, Miss Bachewich and Mrs. Fox have been working

to appoint Digital Ambassadors to lead computing

elements throughout the school. They have led their first

meeting together and we are delighted to introduce them

to the school community.

 

 



The Christmas Postbox is now situated in

the junior entrance near the red doors

into the School Church Garden.

Children can post cards to anyone in the

school, please include the class and

name of the child. 

 

Great Shelford Free Church

Christmas Cards

Book via: 
www.shelfordfreechurch.org.uk 

administrator@shelfordfreechurch.org.uk



C E L E B R A T I O N  W O R S H I P  -  3 R D  D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 1

Georgia F - for your letter to Father Christmas and his reply to you. You
included some realistic details about all the preparations that have to be
made to the sleigh and how Father Christmas had no more time to write
as he needed to go back to see to the reindeer. You wrote in great detail
with neatly joined handwriting and some excellent original ideas.
Matthew B – for your letter to Father Christmas and his reply to you. You
wrote a lovely description of the preparations you and your family are
making for Christmas and I enjoyed reading about how Father Christmas
is feeding the reindeer extra carrots for the bumpy ride! Well done!

Theo B-C- for focusing really well in our phonics sessions this week. You
have listened nicely and joined in with all of our action songs. What a
Concentrating Crocodile!
Freddie B - for such enthusiasm for learning all of our nativity songs! You
have enjoyed listening to the tunes and practising the words.  

CPupils gathered together on Zoom for our weekly Celebration Worship. As
we joined, we shared this Advent in Two Minutes video , linked to our focus
on Advent. We opened the celebration worship with our signed gathering
statement linked to our school vision: Leader: We live and work in harmony
Response: With love for one another
Cross Country:  We heard that our team that entered last week came 5th out
of 16 schools.
Kindness Week: We shared that the school's fundraiser for the Anti-bullying
Alliance has raised £274 so far. 
Celia - Emily C - kindness to all others, including encouraging others to make
the right choice. 
Cyril - Miss Hudson - for kindness to others, especially in how she cares for
those in her class and for making learning fun. 
Silver Bins:  Reception & Year 4 (third week running)
Dinner Winner:  Year 2
Wonderful Walkers: Year 1
Shelford Mile:
5 miles: Joseph B
Silver – 25 miles: Hannah B, Lelaini C, Jemima M, Lily M-J, Eleanor P, Lilianna S
Star Writers:

Headteacher Awards:

This week's winning house is - domus inspiratorum - the
house of inspiration - The Eagles

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eC0FGQLBp7w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eC0FGQLBp7w
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/glsoddsocks


G E N E R A L  A N N O U N C E M E N T S
O P P O R T U N I T I E S ,  R E M I N D E R S  A N D  E V E N T S

Clerk to the Governors at Great and Little Shelford CE(A) Primary
School

 
Great and Little Shelford CE(A) Primary School is looking to appoint a
Clerk to the Governors, to provide efficient and effective administrative

support in their vital strategic role. The successful candidate will be
highly organised, provides attention to detail, is reliable and has

excellent communication skills. The clerk prepares meeting papers,
takes minutes and carries out a range of administrative tasks for the

Board so flexibility in working hours is necessary. As the operation of
the Board is paperless, computer literacy is essential and familiarity with

Google Drive would be helpful.  
 

Clerking of 9 evening meetings per year is expected, three per term.
These may be virtual or in-person, and attendance at all meetings will
be required. Training is available, along with mentoring and support
from the Chair, Deputy Chair and outgoing Clerk. An honoraria of

£1000 per annum is offered, paid in three termly installments.  
 

For further information or to express interest in the post, please contact
the chair of governors, Anna Caroe by email

chair@shelfordschool.org.uk.
 

The deadline for applications is 13th February 2022. The timescale for
starting is flexible but a period of handover by July 2022 is essential.

V A C A N C Y

 

 

A letter relating to holiday vouchers for those families entitled to
free school meals can be found here. 

C A M B R I D G E S H I R E  H O L I D A Y  V O U C H E R S

A summary of the events and opening of Sawston Sports Centre can
be found here. 

S A W S T O N  L E I S U R E  C H R I S T M A S  O P E N I N G

mailto:chair@shelfordschool.org.uk
https://shelfordschool.eschools.co.uk/storage/secure_download/dTdya0NmcTFpdkNjbU0ydkFMeXR5dz09
https://shelfordschool.eschools.co.uk/storage/secure_download/VlNJVXBmbUp2dUFzKzVkcWgxZFEvUT09





